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Dear Kindergarten Center Families:
**Pink Eye Notice**

There have been a few cases of Pink eye/Conjunctivitis infections throughout the building.
Please be sure to keep your child home if they wake up with a red/watery and off
white/yellowish/green discharge from their eyes and see the pediatrician as soon as possible
for treatment. The quicker the eye infection is treated the sooner they can return to school.
Students must be on eye drops for 24 hours hefore returning to school and the discharge from
the eyes has to have subsided. As always please obtain a note from the pediatrician for their
medical file.

Please reach out to me with any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,
Erica Farrell, RN,CSN, MS

Kindergarten Center School Nurse
201-438-7675 Ext 7278
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